May 24, 2012

BOARD MEMBER DAVID HARTMAN RESIGNING FROM NEBRASKA REAL PROPERTY APPRAISER BOARD

By Tyler Kohtz, Director

Board Member David Hartman submitted his letter of resignation to Governor Heineman on May 8, 2012. David was appointed by the Governor to the Nebraska Real Property Appraiser Board as an at-large representative of financial institutions in 2009. David's professional responsibilities with Omaha State Bank have grown tremendously during his time on the Board, and he feels that the appraiser community will be better served by another appointee.

In his resignation letter, David wrote "It's been my pleasure to serve on the Real Property Appraiser Board for the last 3 ½ years and I sincerely thank you for the appointment." David feels that the development and passing of the AMC legislation was one of his biggest accomplishments during his time on the Board. David headed the committee along with former Board Member, Joe Wilson. Chairman of the Board, Bradford Moore said "The Board sincerely thanks David for his years of service to the appraiser community and the State of Nebraska."

David's term expires on January 1, 2014. David will continue to serve as board member until Governor Heineman names a replacement to fill the remainder of his term. Anyone interested in filling the remainder of David's term as an at-large representative of financial institutions may apply through the Governor's Office. More information can be found on the Governor's website located at www.governor.nebraska.gov, under the hyperlink on the right hand side of the page titled "Seek an Appt. to a Board".

Board Members

Chairman of the Board
Bradford K. Moore, Lincoln
Certified General Appraiser
Licensed Real Estate Broker Rep
Term Expires: January 1, 2013

Vice Chairman of the Board **Philip R. Barkley**, North Platte Certified Residential Appraiser 3rd District Representative Term Expires: January 1, 2015

Board Member

David L. Hartman, Omaha Financial Institutions Rep Term Expires: January 1, 2014

Board Member

Thomas W. Kubert, Lincoln Certified General Appraiser 1st District Representative Term Expires: January 1, 2016

Board Member

Marc Woodle, Omaha Certified General Appraiser 2nd District Representative Term Expires: January 1, 2017



Tyler N. Kohtz, Director

301 Centennial Mall South, LL PO Box 94963 Lincoln, NE 68509-4963

Phone: 402-471-9015 Fax: 402-471-9017

Website: www.appraiser.ne.gov